
 
 
       5775 Yonge Street 
       Suite 520 
       Toronto, Ontario  
       M2M 4J1 
       March 20, 2006 
Mr. Ivor Barr       
Chairman and C.E.O. 
IDNR-TV  
147 Spadina Avenue 
Suite #206 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5V 2L7 
 
Dear Ivor 
 
I know you and your team at IDNR-TV are extremely busy making preparations for 
getting your television station on the air.  At the Ontario Mining Association, we are 
anxiously awaiting the broadcast launch of IDNR-TV. 
 
When you have confirmed your broadcast affiliation, please let me know as soon as 
possible.  The Ontario Mining Association, which has been in operation since 1920 and is 
one the longest serving trade organizations in the country,  has 57 member companies 
with operations in all parts of the province – from Red Lake in the northwest to Perth in 
the southeast and from Windsor in the southwest to Attawapiskat in the northeast.    
 
We want to make sure our members are informed of the affiliation IDNR-TV has for 
broadcasting and we want to make sure our members know how to subscribe to watch 
your channel on television.   
 
Your channel is extremely important to add to the mix of viewing options being made 
available to the Canadian public.  IDNR-TV offers a fresh look at the building blocks of 
the society and economy of Canada. 
 
Best wishes for success in this important endeavor. 
 
      Yours truly 
 
 
      Peter McBride 
      Manager of Communications    


